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22 November 2012

Brendon Mills
fyi-request-666-74939323c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mills

Thank you for your email of 15 November 2012 to the Minister of Housing requesting
information under the Official Information Act 1982. On 16 November 2012 the Minister
transferred your following request to Housing New Zealand Corporation, under section
14(b)(ii) of the Act:

“How many Housing NZ Corporation tenants have been evicted in the period from
2009 to 2012, and how much of those tenants have been able to find alternative
accommodation”,

Your request is being considered by the Corporation, and you can expect a reply within
20 working days of your request being received.

Yours sincerely

Sam Lewis
Advisor, Government Relations



